University/College Tour Info & Permission Form

In February, the University of Manitoba, University of Winnipeg, and Red River Polytechnic are
hosting Open House events for Grade 10, 11, and 12 students to visit their campuses for
information sessions and program tours. These events are organized and run by the universities
and colleges.

Roseau Valley School will provide transportation, admission, and a staff chaperone for each
school tour. On each day, the bus will leave Roseau Valley School at 9:00 am, travel to
Winnipeg, and drop students off at the designated school with a chaperone. Students will split
off into different groups to visit the areas and programs they are interested in and explore the
campus on their own. The students will return to RVS by 3:25 pm in time for regular bus
dismissal.

Lunch is not provided at these events. Students should bring a bag lunch or money to purchase
food on site. Please note that Red River College Polytech is a cashless campus and requires
purchases to be made with debit or credit cards.

RVS has planned these tours to manage risk and reasonably accommodate the needs of all
students, but there is an element of risk. For example, students may slip and fall or become
separated from the group.

The Open House Tours are optional, and there will be regular classes for RVS students who
choose not to attend. Students that choose to attend are responsible for making up work missed
during these events.

Wednesday, February 21 - University of Winnipeg OR Red River College Polytechnic

Red River Polytechnic will have tours running at two of their Winnipeg campuses
showcasing different programs. We plan to visit the Notre Dame Campus.

Thursday, February 22 - University of Manitoba

In the event that a limited number of students sign up for an Open House, the trip may be
cancelled. If this occurs, the events are open for parents to attend with their children. All
institutions also offer tours in the evening or by appointment outside of the Open House dates.

Permission forms are due in the office by Monday February 19, 2024. Please select the Open
House Tours you would prefer to attend (indicate your order of preference using 1, 2 and 3).
Please provide student cell phone numbers if available so the staff chaperone can contact them if
necessary.

Student Name:

Student Cell Number (if applicable):

Red River College on Wednesday, February 21, 2023.
University of Winnipeg on Wednesday, February 21, 2023.

[
[
1 University of Manitoba on Thursday, February 22, 2023.
[

Prefer not to attend any Open House events.

The faculty or program(s) I am most interested in seeing is/are:

Parent Signature: Date:

Please contact Ms. Miller for more information.



